
 
 

 

 

 
10th October 2022 

 
Cross Country Training Years 3,4,5,6 
 
Dear parents/carers, 
 
Cross Country training will commence Wednesday 12th October promptly at 8.00am. This is for 
years 3-6 only. Your child should arrive in their PE kit and tracksuit if it is cold. They should wear 
suitable footwear and are likely to get muddy. Please bring a separate bag for muddy trainers and 
clothes to go into. 
 
The main gate to the school will be open at 7.55am so that your child can come straight into the 
playground. The main gate will remain unlocked, so please only use this entrance. Please do not 
come through the office. 
 
Not everyone who comes to training will be selected for the team. The team will be chosen 
according to attendance and ability 
 
Please do not leave siblings in the playground when dropping a child for training as there is no one 
to supervise them and this constitutes as a safeguarding issue. 
 
Thank you for your continued support 
 
Yours sincerely 
 
 
 
Mrs Haywood-White 
PE Coordinator 
 


